
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:              Board of Education 
                    Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent 
 
FROM:        Sheryl Marinier, Board Secretary 
 
SUBJECT:  Board Meeting Conflict 
 
DATE:         August 11, 2015 
 
 
I was approached by members of the Instrumental Music Department who expressed concern about the 
scheduling of the fall band concert.  Due to availability, the concert, which is typically held at Oak Park River 
Forest High School, could only be scheduled on the evening of Tuesday, November 10, 2015, which conflicts 
with a scheduled Board meeting.  The faculty members confirmed the date with the high school with the hope 
that the Board of Education would consider changing the date of the Board meeting to avoid the conflict. 
 
If the Board would like to consider an alternative meeting date, they could consider the following options. 
 

 Monday, November 9, 2015 (Day prior to original meeting date) 
 

 Wednesday, November 11, 2015 (Day after original meeting date) 
 

 Tuesday, November 17, 2015 (Week after original meeting date. The Joint ECC IGA Governing Board 
meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 18, 2015.) 

 
970 Madison    Oak Park    Illinois    60302    ph: 708.524.3000    fax: 708.524.3019    www.op97.org 
 
 
 
 


